ABES Institute of Technology
ABESIT/RO/NOTICES/05/2017-18/12 30™ Aug 2017
Notice

This information is for all the students of SC/ST, General, OBC & Minority categories
of ABES Institute of Technology, who want to avail the Scholarship from Social Welfare
Department, Govt. of U.P. for the academic year 2017-18 that the Registration process for
scholarship 2017-18 is to be completed by 30'™ Sep 2017. Also, all these students are
required to link their Aadhar Card with their bank account which has been shown on
scholarship portal.

Students are to note that the last date to apply for scholarship through on-line submission of
application form on web site http://scholarship.up.nic.in is 01* Nov 2017, concerned students
are advised not to wait for last date.

Students are advised to make sure that their scholarship form fill properly & completely
before final submission on scholarship portal. After on-line submission of Scholarship Form,
the hard copy of on-line submitted form should be submitted to Registrar Office along with
desired documents in 03 (three) sets as desired by earlier notice dated 01% July 2017.
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C. C. to:-
» Hon’ble Managing Trustee Sir/ Advisor Sir (e-mail),
« Director Sir (e-mail),
» Depty Director Sir (e-mail),
» Head — Deptt. of CSE/IT/ECE/EEE/ME/CE/Applied Science,
» Dr. Rakesh Singh Tomar, Head — Library,
» Mr. Sachin Sharma, Head — Accounts Department,
- Warden — Boys’ Hostel,
- Warden — Girls’ Hostel,
- Examinations Cell,
- Notice Board — ABESIT & Hostel (Boys’ & Girls’),
Records Room,
- ABESIT web-site.



